
The Central New York Car Club Association meets on the second Tuesday of each month except December at 
Barbagallo’s Restaurant 6396 E. Molloy RD, East Syracuse NY at 7:00 PM. 

NEWSLETTER 

                             PO BOX 155 
                             WAMPSVILLE NY  13163 

The June 10, 2025 meeting of the Central New York 
Car Club Association was called to order at 7:02 PM 
by Mike Mastracco, President.   
Mike has Association window stickers if anyone 
wants one. Discount cards for Advanced Auto are 
also available at the meeting. Also, schedules are 
now available. 
See attached flyers for upcoming shows. 
Upcoming shows:  July 5th -  Bayside Cruisers, 
South Lake Street, Fair Haven, NY; July 13th – CNY 
American Truck Historical Society, Long Branch 
Park, Liverpool, NY; Fast Eddies Hot Rods, Emerson 
Park, East Lake Road, Auburn, NY; July 19-21 – 
Syracuse Nationals; July 27th – Syracuse Corvette 
Club, Rt. 13, Sylvan Beach, NY. 
The car cruise list is out. Also, we would like to get a 
list together of people who do work on old cars.  See 
attached info for Mikes Performance & Engineering 
in Elbridge. We also have numbers for Chris & Ernie 
Auto Repair in Cicero (315-288-5111) and M & K 
Automotive – Brewerton (315-676-3840).   
Regarding Syracuse Nationals, camping is now full. 
There will be new vendors at the show this year. 
Tickets are on sale now. Information on show 
attractions is available on the website. Gate 7 will be 
open at 8:00 am on Thursday for registrations. There 
will be wristbands this year instead of tickets to be 
torn. 
Taunton Fire Department will be hosting their annual 
parking lot party at their fire station located at 4300 
Onondaga Blvd., Syracuse on Friday, July 18th.  Live 
band and food trucks. New this year will be a car 
show in a large parking lot behind the station. If 
interested, contact Jessica Duck at 
jduck@tauntonfd.org.  

The Treasurer’s report was presented by Paula Stillwell 
and placed on file. 

The Association encourages all car club members to join 
the SEMA Action Network. Membership is free, and you 
will be kept informed on all upcoming legislation and how 
it impacts our hobby.  See the latest issues of Driving 
Force by clicking here. 

There was no 50/50 raffle in June.  

The next car club meeting will be on July 8th.   

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30. Minutes submitted by Sue 
Dombroski and Terri Reardon, Co-Secretaries. 

Clubs in Attendance: Cayuga/Onondaga BOCES Auto 
Tech, CNY Chrysler Owners Group, CNY Corvair Club, 
CNY Mopar Assoc., CNY Orphan Car Club, Dream 
Machines, Empire Rodmen, GM Kruzzers, Kruising 
Knights, Manlius Antique & Classic Car Club, Mohican 
Model A, Oneida Lake Region AACA, Pontiac-GMC Club 
of CNY, Salt City Vans, Syracuse Shelby Mustang Club, 
Tappet Twirlers. (Attendance is taken from the sign in sheet.  
Please remember to sign in and print legibly)

Please let us know of any changes to 
your club contacts for email.


